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16.6.2023 

 

Dear families, 

 

Year 5 AECOM STEM poster competition. 
 

Last month, Year 5 were invited to take part in a poster competition for 

AECOM who wanted to promote STEM and environmental awareness in our 

school. We found out this week that we were one of the winners! The winning 

poster entry won a set of headphones and the school won two amazon vouchers 

for all the other entries! Well done Year 5! 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor Elections 

 

As you are aware, St. Kentigern’s is now part of the Emmaus Trust. In this 

capacity, we now invite applications for the role of Parent Governor.  Today, you 

will all receive letters via Parents App which explains the process and candidate 

nomination forms.  All nominations must be returned to school by Thursday 29th 

June at 12.00pm.  If we receive more than two applications, the process will go 

to a vote which will commence on Monday 3rd July. Please note, the role of 
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Parent Governor is to work with Foundation Governors in order to best support 

the school.  The role means that you are a parent representative however, it is 

not a forum for raising individual parental concerns.  This, as you know, is 

managed through a different process.  If you have any queries regarding this, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Hot Days 

 

 

    
 

    
 
 

Year 6 visit London  

It was a pleasure to join Year 6 on their trip to London.  Despite the very early 

start, we were all full of energy for the busy day ahead of us.  The children 

noticed that the flag was flying above the Palace – clearly, King Charles was 

waiting for our visit but, unfortunately, we didn’t have time to pop in to say hello 
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to him because we had to make a quick dash to McDonald’s!  The children’s 

behaviour and knowledge were outstanding and many members of the public 

went out of their way to tell me how impressed they were by them.  A very 

proud moment for all the staff. 
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Right of the Week  

 

Article 26 Social and Economic Help  

 

Governments should provide money or other support to help children from poor 

families.   
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Year 3 Viking Experience 

 

Year 3 visited Tatton Park for a Viking Experience day.  They thoroughly enjoyed 

seeing how Vikings would have lived their lives. 

 

  
 

  
 

 
 

A Message from Fr. Michael 

Hello and I hope everyone is well and that we are all caring for one another. I’m 

sure everyone is enjoying the great weather, it’s a glorious day that easily 

brings a smile to so many faces and that is when we really are at our best, 

facing the world with a smile. Today is the feast of “The most Sacred Heart of 

Jesus,” the very reason why we dedicate the month of June to the Sacred 

Heart. This is a time to give special thought and praise to the Love and 
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compassion shown to us all by God. Through the example of our Lord Jesus, let 

us share these gifts of love and compassion in our school, home and world. Let us 

offer our love and compassion in prayer for those in our world who are suffering 

one way or another today. Have a wonderful weekend. Remember the sunscreen. 

St Kentigern, pray for us. 

 

With continued best wishes,                                                        

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 


